
Dear Oregon House Rules Committee, 

I urge you to support HCR16, which will designate the shelter dog as the state's official state dog 

so it will boost adoptions and let the country know Oregon cares about shelter dogs! 

 

Best regards, 

Frederick Triest 

4956 NE 9th Ave Apt 8 

Portland, OR 97211 

 


